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CH (MAJ) Lenny Siems 

July 25, 2017 

Dear Faithful Brothers of the Mississippi Valley Presbytery: 
 
 

Colleen and I finished our three-year tour in Germany and we moved back to the 
States in May of this year!  We had a tremendous time in Germany.  The ministry, people 
and food were all awesome!  We are now living in San Antonio, where I will be a student 
for the coming year at Brooke Army Medical Hospital.  As we are getting settled, we are 
enjoying attending Christ Presbyterian in New Baunfels, Texas.  I have also met two other 
PCA Chaplains who are at different stages in their Hospital education, one Army and one 
Air Force.  During this year I will be taking 4 units of Clinical Pastoral Education (CPE), or 
in other words learning how to be a hospital Chaplain.  The ministry will be tremendous and 
I’m looking forward to more of God’s faithful blessings in the year to come.   

 

Prayer Requests: 

1. Pray that I would continue to grow as a Chaplain and that I will be a powerful witness 
for Christ in the hospital setting.   

2. Pray for the many patients, staff and medical personnel with whom I will be ministering 
daily.  Pray that the Holy Spirit will work through me to reach many for Christ. 

  Sincerely,  

 
 
 
 
CH (MAJ) Lenny Siems 
Chaplain Resident 
 
 
 

 

CH (MAJ) Leonard R. Siems 

46 Outer Octagon 

Universal City, TX  78148 

 

 


